
From: M SHAHRUKH KHAN [mailto:sk0931984@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 10:56 AM 
To: Imran Ali 

Subject: Re: Shahrukh Show cause letter. 

 

Respected Sir,  

It is with the deepest regret that I apologize for providing silk bank  with false documentation for credit 

card. Please accept my deepest apologies for this error in judgement on my part. My behavior was 

unprofessional and lacked any form of maturity and sensibility. I am truly sorry and this to humbly 

inform you that i already send them updated payslip related our organization.  

I realize that I disappointed you and let you and our department down but this will be not repeated in 

future this was done by me due to an emergency and you can also see that were the old one slips  

If there is anything which I can to do make things right, please contact me at your earliest convenience. I 

will do whatever you ask in an effort to regain the trust you once had in me. My integrity is at stake, I 

promise you that this will never happen again. 

Yours Sincerely, 

M Shahrukh Khan 

UCPO UC 5 Jaffer e tayyar, Malir town 

 

On Wed, 27 Nov 2019, 10:16 AM Imran Ali, <imran.ali@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Shahrukh, 

  

Find attached your show cause letter on account of false representation. You are directed to 

submit your response within given timeline. 

  

Regards, 

 

Imran Ali 

Regional Coordinator-Sindh 

mailto:imran.ali@ctc.org.pk


CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd.            

Email: Imran.ali@ctc.org.pk 

Cell# 0346-8503322 
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